
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2011 

 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr.     

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente     

Alderman, 9
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2
nd

 & 9
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101423 

          INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

                     ARE PRESENT ON WEST MILL ROAD FROM 

                     NORTH 87
th

 STREET/ NORTH JOYCE AVENUE TO 

                     NORTH 91
ST

 STREET 

                          

Dear Aldermen Davis and Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from Milwaukee County to legislate the above-

captioned traffic control restriction. In conjunction with the upcoming repaving of West Mill Road 

between North 84
th

 Street and North 91
st
 Street, Milwaukee County would like to install school 

speed limit 20 mile per hour when children are present signs to supplement the existing pentagon 

school signs they currently have installed on West Mill Road. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety we recommend the installation of the above-captioned traffic control. Lastly, it should be 

known that West Mill Road from the east City limit to North 118
th

 Street is under the jurisdiction of 

Milwaukee County. The signs for this restriction will be installed and maintained by Milwaukee 

County.  

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety Committee 

meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2011 

 

Honorable Joe Davis, Sr. 

Alderman, 2
nd

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   2
nd

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #101423 

         INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON WEST STARK STREET 

         AT NORTH 73
RD

 STREET 

          

         INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON NORTH 72
ND

 STREET 

         AT WEST STARK STREET 

         

Dear Alderman Davis: 

 

Due to your concern and the concern of local residents in regards to traffic safety on West Stark 

Street, legislation will be introduced at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the 

above-captioned traffic controls. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

       

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public safety 

 


